Third Edition Summer 2003

-+ Newsletter issued to all known businesses in Crowborough by

The Business Group
part of The Crowborough Partnership.

This 3rd Business Newsletter brings tegether work and discussions over the past 12 months to
help 'kick start' the local economy of Crowborough and at long last, spells out where we go from
here. Thursday 25th September could be a very important date for businesses.

Just about every business has been contacted with a Business Opinion Survey and received 2
Newsletters, the second of which outlined key findings and what the next steps would be.

Those steps have now been completed and over 50 local companies from all business sectors have
influenced the next stage which resulted in the enclosed invitations going out to dll businesses to
attend a meeting on the 25th September at 6pm with the aim of trying to increase local
networking opportunities, to put together a programme of events that businesses say they want
and will support as well as to enhance the level and accessibility of business support.

In addition, the 10 original business support agencies / authorities have identified specific areas
of activity where they can offer advice and support. A ‘quick reference’ card is enclosed.

Please contact Tony Slack with any gueries on
01892 668182 or by e-mail: clir.tony.slack@eastsussexce.gov.uk
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The main purpose of the Business Group is to listen to, suppott, represent, work with and inform
commercial, industrial and retail businesses as well as
self-employed people working from home.

The Crowborough Partnership comprises a partnership of:
Crowborough Town, Wealden District and East Sussex County Councils, The Crowborough Community Action Group
Sussex Police, Crowborough Community Association, Crowborough Business Association, Beacon Community College
Crowborough Churches Together and Wealden Federation of Voluntary Organisations




